Hello again--
 

Because of all the recent heavy rain and the possibility that it might rain again on Sunday, we have postponed our field trip to Aroma Park for another time.  Instead, we will explore the Ravenswood neighborhood in Chicago.  We have a wonderful opportunity to visit the Ravenswood facilities of the Chicago Academy of Sciences and the Peggy Notebart Museum.  There is an Art Walk in Ravenswood on Sunday and a restaurant where we can meet.
 

The schedule is as follows:
 

    Art Walk on your own.  
    http://www.artwalkravenswood.org/site/epage/37992_611.htm
 

    2:30-3:00 pm  Meet at Cy's Steak and Chop House, 4138 N. Lincoln, for a late lunch
 

    5:00 pm  Meet at the Ravenswood Facility of the Chicago Academy of Sciences, 4001 N.        Ravenswood, for a tour conducted by Dr. Stephanie Clark.
 
At 5:00 pm, Dr. Stephanie Clark, newly appointed Malacologist at the Chicago Academy of Sciences, will lead a special tour for us through the collections of the Academy. Early in its almost 150 years of existence, the Academy of Sciences has had several malacologists of note, such as R. Kennicott, W. Stimpson and F.C. Baker.  With the arrival of Dr. Clark, this tradition is revived after an interruption of nearly a century.  Many thanks to Dr. Clark for agreeing to having us on such short notice!
 

A map of the neighborhood is attached.  The restaurant is at the corner of Warner Ave. and Lincoln.  Parking is on the street.  The museum is at the corner of Irving Park and Ravenswood.  Again, parking is on the street.  We must arrive promptly at 5:00 pm for the tour.
 

Please call me at (312) 225-4261 if you plan on having lunch so I can inform the restaurant of how many to expect.
 

Thanks to our field trip leader, Jochen Gerber for arranging this.
 

Mary
